
The cities of Agoura Hills, Calabasas, Hidden Hills, Malibu, and 
Westlake Village are working together on an exciting project to 
plan for bikeways and other improvements for bicycling in the 
Las Virgenes-Malibu region, and we want to hear from you! 

Join your friends and neighbors at an interactive Open House 
workshop to learn more about the Regional Bicycle Master 
Plan and share your ideas and concerns with us. The three 
scheduled workshops are identical, so you can attend the one 
that is most convenient! 

• How can we improve bicycling in the region so you can 
safely and comfortably ride to shopping, school, or work?

• What improvements would you like to
see for recreational road cycling routes?

• How can we make better connections to the 
local hiking and mountain biking trail network? 

For more information, visit www.RegionalBikePlan.org or 
contact Ryan Johnson at 213-489-7443, ext. 104 or ryanjohnson@altaplanning.com.

This is an open house format, so come and go as you please!

Online Survey
Please visit www.surveymonkey.com/s/RegionalBikePlan

to take our online survey.

Las Virgenes-Malibu 
Regional Bicycle Master Plan

Open House
Stakeholder Workshops

October 21, 2014   
6:00 – 8:00 pm
Malibu City Hall

 23825 Stuart Ranch Rd

October 22, 2014   
6:00 – 8:30 pm

Westlake Village City Hall
 31200 Oak Crest Drive

October 23, 2014   
5:45 – 8:00 pm

Calabasas City Hall
100 Civic Center Way


